
The Wilbrahams and Six Mile Bottom  

Vegetable, Flower and Produce Show 2016 

 

The Show is to be held on Saturday 23rd July 2016, in the NEW HALL! 

 

As requested, we are publishing the List of Classes in this Spring edition of the Warbler, to 

enable growers/craft makes to plan their entries in advance.  Your usual copy of the schedule 

will be delivered to your door as normal in early June. 

Just a reminder, there is the David Waters Memorial Cup to be won for the best Pelargonium 

in the Show (this may be a zonal, regal, ivy-leaved etc Geranium) – Class 41. 

(For classes 41-43, the plants need to have been in your possession for at least 8 weeks). 

A new class (44) this year is the Plug Plant Competition – the idea being that you nurture a 

plug plant provided and then enter it into the Show! 

The plants will be available at 13 High Street, Great Wilbraham from late March, and will be 

20p each (to cover the ‘entry fee’).  I will put a notice in the Great Wilbraham Post Office 

when ready for collection, or please contact me on 01223-881293 (or for any other 

information regarding the Show). 

Don’t forget – all classes allow two entries per person.  Show rules apply as usual - see 

above/below. 

The remainder of the children’s classes will be circulated by the School soon, and will also be 

in the paper schedule in June. 

Looking forward to seeing you on Saturday 23rd July! 

 

Rosie White 


